
From: Redacted
Sent: 12/26/2012 3:19:12 PM

'Leung, Joanne' (joanne.leung@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
| RedactedRedacted RedactedCc:

Redacted Kaneshiro, Bruce
(bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov) (bmce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Fortune, Hazlyn' 
(hazlyn.fortune@cpuc.ca.gov) (hazlyn.fortune@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E AL 4093-E

Hi Joanne:

Please extend the suspension period for AL 4093-E to February 10, 2013.

Redacted

Principal Regulatory Case Manager

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

From: Leung, Joanne [mailto:joanne.leung@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, December 24, 2012 2:50 PM 
Tol Redacted ~
Subject: PG&E AL 4093-E

RedacteMr. "

The first suspension period for AL 4093-E will end 12/27/2012. The Energy Division needs more time 
for review. In order to file for second suspension, the Energy Division will need to issue a draft 
resolution before 12/27/2012. A draft resolution issued by 12/27/2012 will need to be revised. 
Therefore, we would like PG&E to voluntarily extend the first suspension period for AL 4093-E for 45 
days until February 10, 2013.
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Thank you.

Joanne Leung

CPUC Energy Division

(415) 703-1149, ley@cpuc.ca.gov
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